



Note to File

FILE NO:	NWB1LUP0008		KINROSS	
RE:	Part B, Item 5 Annual Report 2004, Item 3 Final AR Plan			
FROM:	Philippe di Pizzo, Executive Director		Dionne Filiatrault, MTS	X
	Joe Murdock, Technical Advisor		David Hohnstein, Technical Advisor	
	Phyllis Beaulieu, MLA		Richard Dwyer, License Trainee	
DATE:	October 13, 2005			

File Assigned to: TA2

Existing Licence Requires: Submission of a Final AR *at least 3 years prior to final abandonment.*

Procedural Background:

Date	Document	Action-Recommendation
Feb 28, 2005	KR submitted "conceptual" AR plan to NWB	NWB/DIAND/KR held meeting in YK to discuss process and future needs. (ED, ST, TA2, DIAND-Spencer, Stephanie, KR-Mike Tansey, etc.?)
April 14	Internal Tech Meeting	Decided that file not required to goto NIRB. Type B application-Cancellation Type A. Question: adequacy of stand alone TCA AR plan.
April 21	KR ltr to NWB	Formal request to treat TCA as stand alone
April 27	NWB ltr to Parties	Consult on adequacy of treating TCA as a stand alone plan deadline May 9
May 3-9	Comments received from Parties	EC, GN, DFO, KIA, and INAC
May 31	NWB ltr to KR	May 31 letter missing. Nothing on file confirming comments forwarded to KR for consideration.
June 8	KR to NWB	Response from KR addressing parties concerns
June 29	KR to NWB	Submission of stand alone TCA AR Plan.
July 15	NWB to Kinross w/cc to Dist. List.	Recommendation to applicant to submit application form for new type B and cancellation of type and notice to parties on process w.r.t TCA as stand alone and

		future hearing.
Aug 8	Kinross to NWB	Submission of Application form to cancel type A and new type B.
Sept 8	NWB to Kinross w/cc to Dist. List	Acknowledgement of receipt of application form and TCA stand alone AR Plan (July 05) Request comments by Oct 10 th .
Sept 14	NWB to Kinross cc. DL	Follow-up with Kinross reiteration of Sept 8 th NWB letter.
Sept 22	NWB to Kinross cc DL	NWB forward INAC letter outlining position of INAC w.r.t NIRB screening requirements.
Sept 26	NWB to INAC	NWB response to INAC sept 22 letter Reference made to Minister Nault letter of Oct 23/03 This letter is not on file. Copy should be put in file for future reference. 5 NWB response also outlines establishment of the Regulatory Advisory Committee. (RAC) seeking 1.2 M from Nunavut Implementation Branch.(NIB)
Oct 6	KIA and EC letter/email to NWB	Request for extension to deadline for submission comments on TCA AR Plan.
Oct 7	NWB to Parties	Notice of extension of Deadline for TCA AR to Oct 31 st .
Oct 13	Dionne to Ramli	Request comments on the AR plan for TCA. Email. (internal)

TA2 should begin prep for Hearing on the TCA.

Executive Issue(s): Following deadline Oct 31 NWB to present Briefing note to the Board for decision on final hearing for TCA based on comments from the parties.

Questions to answer:

1. Is hearing warranted Yes/No?
2. Is a pre-hearing/technical meeting needed or required under the *Rules*?
3. Will community consultation be needed prior to deadline for intervention?
4. Given the above questions, when is the best time to hold the hearing such that all needs can be met?